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I oppose this clear attack on our voting systems. Voting by mail has always been a 

convenient and safe method of voting, despite only recent untrustworthy opposition. 

Representatives voting for this act should be ashamed to have fallen for a corrupt 

regime that seeks to undermine our democracy.  


